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Hallmarks of Effective Practice for Community Safety Partnerships 
 
 

1. The survey in relation to this exercise, as previously reported to the 
Partnership, has been completed by 20 members of the Partnership, 
and the results are attached. 

 
2. John Tench, the lead consultant for the regional programme, will be 

present at our meeting to give further feedback and promote discussion 
of key findings, which will include 

 
(a) Stockton results in the context of the regional programme 
 
(b) issues around partner engagement 
 
(c) issues around seeking improved value for money, in the context 

of cuts in Government funding – GONE have asked for this to be 
added to the programme. 


